
May 7, 2021 
 
Dear Chase Creek Swim Club Members:  
 
We met as a board last night and approved a total capacity of 250 people inside the 
CCSC gate. Our pool company currently limits the total number of people in the pool to 
100 people to ensure proper distance while in the water. We can then handle 150 
additional people on the pool deck, pavilion and back play area. It is of course important 
that people continue to follow health practices around social distancing, etc. while on 
the grounds or in the pool. It is not typical for us to reach 100 people in the pool but 
please recognize you could be at the pool and if 100 people are already in the water, 
you could need to wait a little while.  
 
Given the increased capacity from last year, we have decided to allow guests on 
WEEKDAYS. At this time no guests are allowed on weekends or holidays falling on a 
weekday (Memorial Day, Labor Day). As in the past, your Chase Creek Swim Club 
membership will include 10 complimentary guest passes! Additional guest passes can 
be purchased for $5 per person. We will soon be sending additional information about 
waivers, check-in procedures, etc., but for now we wanted to say HAPPY FRIDAY and 
share that the board voted to increase capacity and allow guests based on guidance 
from local and state authorities.  
 
Looking forward to a great summer,   
Chase Creek Swim Club Board 
 


